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American Kestrel 

We had a visitor a while back: This beautiful American kestrel came to our property and made our 

yard her hunting territory. She allowed me to get quite close, and these photos were taken with my 

phone. Because she was so elegant, we named her Queen Iris. She stayed with us for about three 

weeks. 

by Patience Moore



 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

If you would like to see your photographs highlighted here, send one or two pictures with a short 

paragraph to Sandy Sorkin & Rick Wright at MontclairBirdClub100@gmail.com. 
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